
 

 

Report of the One Day National Workshop on Systematic Literature 

Review(SLR) organized by DQAC, Department of Commerce, Faculty of 

Commerce & Management, Integral University on April 30,2024 

 

The Departmental Quality Assurance(DQAC) Department of Commerce, Faculty of Commerce & 

Management organized a one-day national workshop on ‘Systematic Literature Review’(SLR) on 

April 30th,2024 in hybrid mode which was conducted by Dr Mohammad Salman, distinguished 

faculty & researcher from School of Business Studies, Sharda University, Greater Noida. 

During the session he delineated the basic tenets of SLR and its applicability in research operations 

for novel researchers. He further briefed the participants about various latest tools in this regard 

by giving practical examples and hands on training to the participants. 

Earlier, Inaugurating the workshop Prof Adeel Maqbool, Vice-Dean, FCM said that Faculty of 

Commerce and Management is committed to nurturing and providing exceptional guidance and 

insights to conduct research and is dedicated to develop the PhD scholars into leading researchers 

in the field of social sciences. He urged the research scholars of the faculty to augment the state of 

art research facilities available in the university for their overall scholarly growth. 

Dr Farhina Sardar Khan, DQAC Coordinator informed that the department has commenced 

an extensive “Lecture Series on "Research in Social Sciences", spanning three months from April 

to June 2024. This series will meticulously cover each research stage, which has commenced with 

this workshop on systematic review of research methodology in which seventy participants from 

different parts of the country have participated. She further said that department is roping in various 

learned eminent resource persons from prestigious higher educational institutes with an expertise 

in relevant research areas to conduct the proposed lecture series. 

Dr Jamal Abdul Nasir, Faculty Coordinator moderated the session & introduced the resource 

person and welcomed the participants and said that this workshop is meticulously designed to meet 



the requirements of young budding researchers who are in the nascent stage of their research work 

and he also showed confidence that participants will get major key takeaways from this workshop. 

The vote of thanks was proposed by another Faculty Coordinator Dr Mansoor Ilahi who 

expressed his gratitude to the resource person & participants for sparing their valuable time for 

attending the workshop while Mr. Vidit Srivastava, faculty member of the department provided 

technical support for conducting the session. 

 


